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TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 1867.

Lord Chamberlain*s Office, March 18, 1867.

N OTICE is hereby given, that Her Majesty's
Birthday will be kept on Saturday, the

25th of May next.

Lord Chamberlains Office, St. James's Palace,
March 25, 1867.

NOTICE is hereby given, that The Queen will
hold a Court at Buckingham Palace, at

three o'clock, on
Thursday, March 28th, instead of Tuesday,

April 2nd,
and on one day during the Month of June to be
hereafter specified.

The Lists for these Courts are completed.

REGULATIONS
TO BE OBSERVED AT THE QUEEN'S COURTS AT

BUCKINGHAM PALACE.

By Her Majesty's Command.

The number of Ladies and Gentlemen attending
each Court is limited to two hundred and sixty,
including those who will be presented to Her
Majesty.

It is expected that Gentlemen will present
themselves at Her Majesty's Court only when in
attendance upon the Ladies of their families.

Those Gentlemen who have not been presented
to The Queen are, under such circumstances,
eligible for presentation to Her Majesty at these
Courts.

The Queen has been graciously pleased, with
regard to these Courts, to dispense with the regu-
lation that the Lady or Gentleman must attend
the Court at which they propose to make pre-
sentations to Her Majesty.

All those Ladies and Gentlemen who have
received cards of admission to Buckingham Palace-
are requested to bring with them two large cards
with their names clearly written thereon, one to be

left with the Queen's Page in attendance and the
other to be delivered to the Lord Chamberlain,
who will announce the name to Her Majesty. In
the case of presentation the name of the presenter
must be inserted on the card.

The State apartments will be open for the
reception of Company an hour before each Court.

Full Dress—Ladies with Trains.
BRADFORD,

Lord Chamberlain.

Whitehall, March 25, 1867.

f I1HE following Addresses of congratulation to
JL the Queen, on the occasion of Her Royal

Highness the Princess of Wales having given
Birth to a Princess, have been transmitted to the
Right Honourable Spencer Horatio Walpole, Her
Majesty's Principal Secretary of State for the
Home Department, for presentation, and have
accordingly been presented by him to Her;
Majesty, who has been pleased to receive the same
very graciously:—

To the QUEEN'S Most Excellent Majesty.

Most Gracious Sovereign,
WE, the London Committee of Deputies of the

British Jews, for ourselves and for the several
congregations we represent, humbly and dutifully
offer to your Majesty our congratulations on the
joyous occasion of Her Royal Highness the
Princess of Wales having safely given birth to a
Princess.

We rejoice with the country at large in every
event contributing to the happiness of your
Majesty and devoutly trust that the Almighty will
continue to vouchsafe His blessing to your Majesty
and to every Member of the Royal Family.

On behalf of the Board,
J. M. Montejftore, President, pro. tern.

Worth Park, Crawley, Sussex.
1st March, 1867.

And from
The Mayor, Aldermen,

borough of Liverpool.
and Burgesses of the


